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Addressee: Convention on Biological
Diversity
Paragraph #107 Session #9 (2010)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum congratulates the secretariat of the Convention on
Biological Diversity for considering the important role of indigenous peoples in its
activities related to the International Year of Biodiversity in 2010 and
recommends that it fund and organize a workshop on indigenous peoples and
biological diversity as part of its celebration of the Year.

Comments

SCBD reports (2011): The support of the UNPFII including partnerships on matters
of mutual interest is highly appreciated by the SCBD. The international year was
so successful the General Assembly has decided on a Decade for Biodiversity to
highlight its importance and to draw attention to the newly established 2020
Targets. A report of the Decade for Biological Diversity will be provided to the
next session of the UNPFII.

(Report to UNPFII Tenth Session by CBD:
http://www.un.org/esa/socdev/unpfii/en/session tenth.html)
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